
                                                                 
Agenda IV.B.6.

August 14, 2025

To: Board of Education 
Dr. Latanya Daniels, superintendent

From: Dr. Chris Bellmont, assistant superintendent

Date: August 14, 2025

Re: Approve, on a First Reading Basis, Regulations for Policy 524: Personal Electronic 
Devices Including Cell Phones

Recommendation:  That the Board of Education approve, on a first reading basis, Regulations for 
Policy 524: Personal Electronic Devices Including Cell Phones

Summary: 

These regulations were reviewed by the Policy Review Committee during a special policy review 
committee meeting on July 29, 2025 and recommended to come forward to the school board for 
consideration. 

• Earlier this spring the school board adopted Policy 524 with the recommendation that a set 
of regulations be established to help teachers and administrators effectively implement the 
new policy.

• The regulations have been designed to give more detail and clarity to the policy, but allow 
for the variability that naturally occurs during a school day.

• Surveys and data collection will occur in the first few months of implementation to help 
determine that the policy and regulations are being implemented effectively and equitably. 


